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To: FCC 
 
This notice is in regard to the Stamp transceiver module which operates in the 2.4GHz range on 
channels that fall between 2407-2477 MHz.  During FCC testing, test firmware was used where 
the low and high frequencies were 2401 and 2480 MHz respectively in order to test over the 
entire band.  In real operating units, no software will be provided to a customer that will operate 
outside of 2407-2477 MHz and no software will be provided that will give the customer the 
opportunity or capability to change the frequencies below 2407 MHz or above 2477 MHz.  The 
restricted range will remain in effect at all times. 
 
We regret the fact that the unit was tested at 2401 to 2480.  At the time, we thought the unit 
needed to be tested over the full 2.4 GHz spectrum, not the actual operating channels that are 
used on the device which fall within those boundaries.  If there are any comments or issues, 
please contact Axonn for more information. 

 


